Please be aware that the final audit regarding SAU 64 has been concluded. Milton School District’s
portion of the balance consists of $168,814.50 proportionate based on 42.44% of Milton’s share with
the Wakefield School District. Last year’'s warrant article #8 allowed the district to use up to $25,000 to
purchase equipment needed for the SAU office. Of that $25,000, only $9,339.75 was used. Milton will
retain $159,474.75 to be returned to the town of Milton general fund.



